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DARLING RANGE PROJECT UPDATE

Western Yilgarn NL (ASX:WYX) (WYX or the Company) is pleased to provide this update.
Darling Range Application Update ELA 70/5111
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Western Yilgarn’s Darling Range project remains “under application” at the time of publishing
this update. The project is one of many that have been stalled by Government process whilst
it awaits guidance from the Minister and at Department of Mines, Industry Regulation and
Safety (DMIRS).

DMIRS position:
DMIRS has advised that

o it is considering the implications of the recent Supreme Court Blue-Ribbon
decision, which relates to the grant of tenements subject to “no mining”
conditions.

o itis currently developing a policy regarding the use of no mining conditions and
expects the policy to be out for industry comment shortly and to have the
approved policy in place by Q1 2023.
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Western Yilgarn summary:

¢ Western Yilgarn has been assured it application is in good standing and has advised
the market of this in previous communications.

e Based on DMIRS advice, it is not unreasonable to expect granting of E 70/5111 in Q1
of 2023, or shortly thereafter.

o Western Yilgarn continues to be encouraged by the ongoing successful exploration
efforts being reported by its adjoining neighbour Chalice Mining (ASX CHN). Western
Yilgarn encourages the reader to analyse the exploration results to date on Chalice’
“Gonneville” project. This project resides less than 2500metres from the Western
Yilgarn/Chalice tenement border.

Western Yilgarn invites the reader to view a video relevant to its ELA 70/5111 application. The
video provides some context to why Western Yilgarn looks forward to exploring the lease.

VIDEO LINK: https://jwp.io/s/CWC69ZkV

Chairmans Statement

The Company’s Non-Executive Chairman Peter Lewis commented “on every front, Western
Yilgarn is delivering good value and best practice to its shareholders. The DMIRS supplied
information that can be found elsewhere in this release indicates positive progress within the
halls of government with regard to our Darling Range project application. This affords me the
opportunity to present to you the following video link  https://iwp.io/s/CWC69ZkV which
provides the viewer with an excellent precis’ of the Darling Range application and our team.
Lastly, | wish you the very best for the festive season ahead.”

Authorised for release by the Board of Western Yilgarn NL.

Ends.

All Shareholder enquiries relating to the Company’s operations please contact:
Peter Lewis (Chairman) 0418 785 259
Gavin Rutherford (General Manager) 0400 250 441
John Traicos (Director) 0417 885 279

or visit the Company website at www.westernyilgarn.com.au
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